
 
 

 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1525 
 

Asked on 28 November 2023 
 
MR R MOLHOEK ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y D’ATH)  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise the number of apprentices and trainees directly employed 
by the Department of Justice and Attorney-General as of 30 September 2023 (reported 
separately by vocational qualification)? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised that as at 30 September 2023, the Department of Justice and Attorney-
General has no apprentices or trainees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


